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Sparks resident is new physician 

Lynne Williams, medical school information 
June 13, 1995 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Sparks resident Debra M. Kraft, M.D., was among the 52 members of the 

graduating Class of 1995 at the University of Nevada School of Medicine. During 

the Hooding Ceremony, Dr. Kraft received her academic hood from her daughter, 

Sarah. 

Dr. Kraft earned her undergraduate degree in biology at Idaho State 

University, and will be doing a family practice residency at the University of Nevada 

School of Medicine. 

During her medical school career, Dr. Kraft won the Great Basin History of 

Medicine Society A ward and the Janet M. Glasglow Memorial Achievement Citation; 

and she was a member of the American Medical Student Association, the American 

Academy of Family Physicians, American Medical Women's Association, Physicians 

for Social Responsibility, and Physicians for National Health Plan. 

She is the daughter of Margaret Molesworth of Buhl, Idaho. 
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